
 

 

 Town Hall, Lytham St. Annes, Lancashire, FY8 1LW 

Telephone: 01253 658658  Web: www.fylde.gov.uk 

 

 

 

23/5/23 

 

Erratum Notice 

 

Agenda for Executive Committee Thursday 25th May 2023 

 

Unfortunately, a correction has been identified in the MTFS Financial Outturn 

Report 2022-23 which was published as part of the agenda papers for the 25th 

May 2023 Executive Committee meeting.  

 

The correction does not affect the recommendations in the report. It is a “net-

nil” correction which relates to the capital expenditure and capital receipts 
totals which are in paragraphs 6 and 7 of the report, both of which were 

erroneously understated by £0.220m in the original report. These figures have 

been corrected in the updated version, together with Appendix D of the 

report. 

 

Accordingly, please find attached an updated report which has also been 

published on the Council website. 
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